

Town of Erie 645 Holbrook Street Erie, CO 80516 March 26, 2019

Great Outdoors Colorado Connect Initiative 1900 Grant Street, #725 Denver, CO 80203

Dear Great Outdoors Colorado:

The Erie Board of Trustees is in full support of a submittal of a Connect Initiative Concept Paper by the Town of Erie, with the goal of improving trail connectivity throughout Erie and closing gaps in our current trail system. The Board of Trustees places a high value in providing residents a comprehensive and continuous trail system in order to access our phenomenal parks and open spaces.

As a growing community that has experienced significant growth in the past three years with no sign of slowing, we recognize the need to ensure our residents have access to parks and open spaces via alternate modes of transportation. Connecting every neighborhood in Erie via our trail system helps Erie maintain our close-knit community feel and makes certain every resident can experience everything that Erie has to offer.

We appreciate the opportunities that Great Outdoors Colorado continues to offer local governments and look forward to partnering with GOCO as we embark on future projects to continue to create memorable experiences through discovery and innovation!

Sincerely,

Jennifer Carroll Mayor Town of Erie